
May 19 Math Olympiad Celebration – 
2:30 pm Time Change! 

 
 

Please update your May calendar. We’ve made a slight change in plans. 

Our end of the Year Math Olympiad Celebration 

will still be held in the Auditorium on Monday, 

May 19.  The time of the meeting, however, has 

been changed to 2:30 to accommodate students 

who will be participating in Honor Choir auditions 

earlier in the afternoon.  We are looking forward to 

a special time of celebrating the accomplishments 

of our Math Olympians together. 

Thanks for planning ahead with us. 

 


